
Northwood Battle of the books 
 

Step One-- Choose your book 
 
Review the Battle titles online, www.neropta.com and decide 
which book interests you.  You may read the book alone or have a 
parent read it with you.  
 
Step Two --Select your team and Register 
 
Each battle team may have up to 3-5 team members.  You may sign 
up as a team or individually and we will place you on a team.  
Sign up online at www.neropta.com.  You may have team members 
from any grade on your team, just as long as you are reading the 
same book. 
 
Step Three -- Read and Know your Book! 

 
You will be asked questions about your book during the Battle.  
Make sure you finish your book in time for the monthly battle.  
We recommend that you plan, get your team together right before 
the battle and discuss your book. 
 
Step Four --The Battle Format 
 
You and your team will be placed in a battle round.  Each round 
may have 2 -3 battle teams.  Each team will have 15 seconds to 
answer their question (each team will be asked the same # of 
questions from their book).  Teams will be asked apparox. 10 
questions, depending on the # of participants.  Teams will 
choose a “Team Captain”.  The team captain will be responsible 
for reciting the team’s answer to the battle host.  At the end 
of each round each team will place the points accumulated on 
their own personal “Battle Card” to begin the quest to be the 
player to collect the greatest number of points by the 
conclusion of the school year.  This will be an ongoing game, so 
readers can form new teams with different students based on 
reading preferences.   
 
Other 
 
**Parents will be asked to volunteer to bring light refreshments 
to the battle event for a small celebration 
 
**Next month Battle books will be introduced and on display for 
the next Month’s event. 
 



 
 


